
Newsletter Nov 2021

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,

Please remember that next Friday 22nd March
is a teacher training day and therefore the term
will end for children on Thursday 21st March

Have a lovely weekend.
Mrs Burch

Newsletter
15th March 2024

Four children represented Y4 on
Thursday at the Reading
Celebration at Rugby Library. We
were very proud winners of the
best creative response to the BFG.
Well done to the whole class for
your amazing work.

PTA

Wednesday 20th

March
3:15-4:30pm

KS1 Easter Disco

We had the pleasure of announcing the winners of the World Book Day competitions
this week. A huge well done to Pippa, Lola and Georgie who won prizes for their books
in a box and to Austin, Kimberley and Jake who won the most unusual place to read a
book prize. All of the entries were amazing and everyone who entered should be very
proud of themselves.

On Wednesday Year 5 and 6
welcomed family and friends to
their beautiful Lenten Liturgy.
It was a very reverent
experience and an opportunity
to spend some quiet time with
God thinking about the impact
our actions and words can have
on others.
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Gospel Virtues – Faith-filled and Hopeful
Pupils at Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School are growing to be…

Faith-filled in their beliefs and Hopeful for the future... by passing on the living and Faith-
filled tradition of Jesus Christ; by having persevering faith in the pupils, and by encouraging 

them in turn, to have faith and Hope in themselves and others.

Catholic Life, 
Prayer and RE at 

Our Lady’s

This coming Sunday’s Gospel
5th Sunday of Lent

(Cycle B)

Wednesday Word

John 12:20-33

St Patrick

In this Sunday’s Gospel Jesus uses the 
image of the grain of wheat, which dies to 
produce a rich crop, to show us that his 
death was necessary if many were to 
receive eternal life.
Through this Gospel Jesus is also 
encouraging his disciples to follow him – to 
give him first place in their lives. This
message is for each one of us too. Jesus 
wants us to make following him our most 
important priority.

Born in the late fourth century in the area 
now known as Scotland, Patrick was raised 
as a Christian but gave little notice to his 
religion. At age 16 he was kidnapped and 
carried off to Ireland, where he was sold 
as a slave to a landowner. For the next six 
years he tended the owner’s flocks. This 
was a lonely job, with days and nights 
spent out on the countryside in solitude, 
in all sorts of weather. It was during this 
isolation that he experienced an 
overwhelming spiritual renewal. According 
to his own words, he began praying almost 
constantly, and his indifference toward 
God turned to adulation and love.

When Patrick was 22 he had a dream that 
he was meant to escape from his captivity 
and return to his homeland. Believing this 
was a heavenly message, he spent some 
20 days walking 200 miles to the sea, 
where he was able to find transportation 
on a ship to Gaul (France). God, in his 
surprising, unpredictable ways, was calling 
this unknown youth to holiness, to 
sainthood, to become the apostle to 
Ireland.

Breathe in me, O Holy Spirit,
That my thoughts may all be 
holy.
Act in me, O Holy Spirit,
That my work, too, may be 
holy.
Draw my heart, O Holy 
Spirit,
That I love but what is holy.
Strengthen me, O Holy 
Spirit,
To defend all that is holy.
Guard me, then, O Holy 
Spirit,
That I always may be holy.
Amen

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/generous?pid=MTA101634&v=103.7
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SCHOOL PARKING

Following numerous requests from 
neighbours and our bus company 

parents are reminded to park safely 
and considerately at drop off and 

collection. 

A gentle reminder that parents are not 
permitted on the school staff car park 

without prior written consent from the 
headteacher.

LATENESS
School starts at 8.55 a.m. every day.

Children need to be in their class line at 8.55 
a.m. so that they can start their lessons 

promptly.

The gates will be locked at 8.55am promptly.



Newsletter Nov 2021

15th March 2024 

Following our absence policy – please could 
parents report all absences by 10am on  each 
day of absence; stating the actual reason for 
the absence and when your child is likely to 
return to school. No reason will result in an 
unauthorised absence.

Parents are also reminded that children may 
not return to school for 48 hours after the 
last incident of sickness &/or diarrhoea.

Thank you in advance for your co-operation 
in keeping all our children and staff healthy.

Here is the link to the March/May digital 
version of Allsorts magazine  

https://bit.ly/ALLSORTS_MARMAY24

You can tap straight to advertisers’ websites 
too when viewing the mag on your phone 
(please mention allsorts). There are lots of 
attraction to visit, services and articles to help 
your family. You can view this issue at 
www.allsortsmag.com too or on the allsorts 
Facebook page 

WORLD BOOK DAY DONATIONS

Thank you to parents for your kind donations on 
World Book Day. The children all looked fantastic –
dressed up as their chosen word.
Donations are still being gratefully accepted on Parent Pay – the money 
raised will be used to buy books for our  library and reading schemes.

Thank you for your support.
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For up to date information and sharing what we are up to – keep an eye on our feed    
@OurPrincethorpe

.

Date Time Activity

Mon 18th March 9.15am

Tues 19th March 3.15 - 4.15pm Hotshots Basketball

Wed 20th March 
9.15am

3.15 -4.30pm

Music Lessons with Mr Roe

KS1 Easter Disco

Thurs 21th March 1pm
Easter Bonnet Parade

Fri 22nd March
SCHOOL CLOSED

STAFF TRAINING DAY

EASTER BREAK
All return Monday, 8th April 2024 

Sunday Mass 
St Anne’s Wappenbury

Princethorpe Chapel

8:30am
10.30am

Holyday Masses as announced
Confessions as announced

https://stanneswappenbury.wordpress.com/weekly-
bulletin/

Next School Week at a Glance 

Please consider signing up if you haven’t already.

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe

School Lottery

15th March 2024

Nursery/
Reception

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

Ruby Georgia Isla Oliver Charlie Mia Joe

Stars Of The Week

Attendance & Punctuality
Whole School 96%   

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

100% 97% 98% 90% 99% 98% 93%

https://stanneswappenbury.wordpress.com/weekly-bulletin/
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
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OUR LADY’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Key Dates 

Spring 2023  

February 2024 

Monday 5th February 

 
Ricky Dance Workshop 

Thursday 8th February PTA Valentine Biscuit Sale 

Half Term 
Monday 12th February – Friday 16th February 

Lent begins on Ash Wednesday, 14th February 

Monday 19th February 

 9:30am 
Whole School Mass- All welcome 

March 2024 

Wednesday 6th March YR/6 NHS Weight and Height Check 

Wednesday 6th March 

1.30pm – 6.30pm 

Parents’ Afternoon/Evening 

 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day 

Friday 8th March 

2:00pm 
EYFS Mothering Sunday Afternoon Tea 

Wednesday 13th March Class Liturgy (Y5/6 Parents invited) 

Thursday 14th March  

3;15-5:00pm 
KS2 Easter Disco  

Friday 15th March 

6:00pm 
Time To Shine 

Wednesday 20th March 

3:15-4:30pm 
KS1 Easter Disco 

Thursday 21st March 

1:30pm 
Easter Bonnet Parade 

Teacher Training Day  
Friday 22nd March 

Easter Holidays 
Monday 25th March – Friday 5th April 

HOLY WEEK 

Palm Sunday   Maundy Thursday   Good Friday   Easter Sunday 
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OUR LADY’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Key Dates 

Summer 2023 

April 2024 

Saturday 13th April 

11:30am-2:00pm 
PTA Duck Race 

Monday 15th April Whole School Mass – All welcome 

May 2024 

Wednesday 1st May Class Liturgies (Y3/4 Parents invited) 

Bank Holiday  
Monday 6th May 

Friday 24th May 

6:00pm 
PTA Quiz Night 

Half Term 
Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May 

June 2024 

Wednesday 5th June – Friday 7th June Y5/6 Alton Castle Residential 

Monday 10th June Whole School Mas – All welcome 

July 2024 

Tuesday 9th July 

12:00pm onwards  

 

Sports Day and Family Picnic  

Friday 12th July 

3:15-5:00pm 
PTA Whole School Summer Disco 

Friday 12th July 

5:00-6:00pm 
Year 6 Leavers’ Party 

Monday 15th July Year 5/6 Production 

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 Leaver’s Mass 

End of Term 
Friday 19th July 2024 
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St Anne’s Parish, Wappenbury with Our Lady of the Angels’, Princethorpe March  2024

To fulfil the required criteria for the General Data Protection Regulations that came into force on 25 May 2018, 
please read on and complete accordingly. Fr Teddy needs your consent to contact you directly.

1. If you wish your details to be retained at St Anne’s parish and if you are content that Fr Teddy contacts you 
directly (rather than through Our Lady’s School), please  complete the form below, so that your information may be 
retained electronically and in paper form at St Anne’s Presbytery.
2. Even if you have previously done this, it will help keep records up to date if you  complete again and 
return

Personal Information Record
Please can you complete the form below in BLOCK capitals and return by EMAIL

Family Name: _________________________________________________

Parent’s First name(s) __________________________________________

House name/number: __________________________________________

Address: _____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

Post code: ___________________________________________________

Landline telephone number: ____________________________________

Mobile: ______________________________________________________

Email address: ________________________________________________
(BLOCK CAPITALS PLEASE)

How we use your information: All information is held securely on the Presbytery database and will be processed 
fairly and lawfully in accordance with the Data Protection Act 1998.

Please tick one or more of the boxes below if you are happy for us to contact you by:
post  □ email □ text/SMS  □ telephone  □

Please tick the box/es if you are happy for your data to be used for:

News about parish events (including sacraments)   □ Fundraising to support the parish  □

If you have any questions or concerns about how your information is used or you wish to opt-out at any time from 
the above, please let us know, email to Father Teddy at fatherted2017@hotmail.com

Please print name: ____________________________________________________

Signed: _________________________________________Date: _______________


